
 EATON CLIPPINGS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
November 5  SCC Meeting  

November 6  Picture Retakes @ 9:00 a.m. 

November 8  Eaton Remembrance Service @ 11:00 

November 11  Remembrance Day 

November 12  No School  

November 14  Gr 9’s take our kids to workday 

November 16  Grades 1-12 Report Cards  

November 21  Grades 10-12 to KCS – Doug Griffiths Presentation 

November 21 & 22 Student - Parent -  Teacher Conferences 

November 21 & 22  Book fair 9:00 am to 8:00 pm 

November 23  Book fair 9:00 to 3:30  

November 26  No School - PD Day 

November 27  Presentation to Grade 12’s by Deanna Callsen @ 10:55  

November 29  SCC Bingo @ 6:30 

December 12  Eaton K-12 Christmas Concert @ 7:00pm  

December 20   Eaton’s 2nd Annual Turkey Christmas Dinner    

December 21    Last day of classes before Christmas    
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January 7    Classes Resume      

January 16   SCC Safe Talk Presentation for Community   6:00 p.m          

January 30     End of Semester 1   

 January 30    No School – PD Day                           

February 8    Gr 10-12 Report Cards   

 February 18-22   No School – February Break   

 March 22    K-9 Report Cards    

March 26 & 27    Student-Parent-Teacher Conference    

March 29     No School - Teacher’s Convention    

April 15      Grade 10-12 Report Cards                        

April 19-26     No School – Easter Break    

April 29     Classes Resume    

May 20      No School – Victoria Day    

May 21      No School – PD Day   

 June 8      Grad 2019   . 

 June 26     Last Day of Class    

June 27     No School – PD Day    

June 28     K-12 Report Cards  



Kindergarten 
 
 

November???  How did this happen?  We are into our 19th day of Kindergarten already.   
Currently the Kindergartens are practicing numbers and counting and we continue our Alpha-
bet journey with Itchy!  In November we are practicing the sound and recognition of lower 
case a g q i o e.  
 
We've nearly wrapped up our Early Years Evaluation.  I've had a special opportunity to play 
and do activities with each individual student to evaluate general skills. 
 
We really appreciate home-practice of the Phonemic Awareness Calendar with your chil-
dren.  
 It has 1 minute activities reinforcing what we are learning in the classroom that very day!  
 Sending home some of our favorite online songs/activities on See Saw is fun to share with 
you too.   
We hope the family can give them a try! 
 
November Sharing is BOOK REPORT sharing!  Please see details in advance of your child's 
sharing.   
Some BIG IDEAS we will be looking at are:  
What is a good friend?  
How can we get along in a group? 
What zone am I in (Zones of Regulation)? 
The Talking Stick 

How to be a Bucket Filler 
  
The students are learning a beautiful Remembrance Day poem with Mr. Naismith.  We hope 
you can attend the school service on Nov. 8th to see their presentation and their Remem-
brance Day posters. 
 
I look forward to meeting with parents for Parent-Teacher Interviews this month.  Please 
note, there are no report cards for Kindergarten at this time. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in your child's education and the special activities 
we've had this month.  You and your youngsters are awesome! 
 
          Mrs. McLay 

 



Grade 1 & 2 happenings 

Flashlight Friday!!!! Community Reading  

Amazing Skype with an elephant 
sanctuary in Tennessee! Bringing 
the learning to the classroom. 

Using Authentic learning on Flip 
Grid 

Mrs. Follensbee 



Grade 3/4 

This month the grade 3/4 class has been busy. For education week the Grade 4’s 
were lucky enough to participate in the THINK Day presentation lead by Cheryl 
Hawkins. The grade 3/4 class was also involved in the Community Reading after-
noon with the grade 1/2 class. The class was excited to read with different mem-
bers of the community! 

On Halloween the class had a busy day. They participated in the costume pa-

rade, carved pumpkins, and did a Halloween scavenger hunt. They all had an ex-

citing day, and did a great job with their pumpkins! 

      

          Miss. Rohrke 

 

  

  

  



This month we focused on  

Poetry!!! The kids have made the 

most sensational Remembrance 

day Poems. The kids voted in a 

poem by Brookyln Schmaltz and 

Maggie Schwartz to read their po-

ems at the ceremony! 

Midget Volleyball 

Midget Volleyball was a great season. 

Although we had a very new team we 

held our own and won a few games! It 

wouldn't have been possible without 

the helpful coaching of Emma and Han-

nah Eckstein, Emma McLay,  and Han-

nah. S.  Brave Brooke and Amazing Ad-

dy were our team Captains,  Diving Co-

hen  attacked the ball, Active Addisyn 

was quick on her feet and pumped up 

the Team!! Dakota and Peyton bumped 

the ball like no other,  Marike, Gared 

and Macy blasted many serves, Ad-

disyn, Brooklyn, Addy and Gared were 

the most amazing Team Cheer Meis-

ters! Cohen mastered a killer overhand, 

Dekiera  and Kaylin showed their pow-

er! As for Kaden, Ariel, and Trista they 

perhaps learned the most new skills 

out of everyone! Great Job everyone! 

More than anything we learned the im-

portance of respect, positive attitude 

and Grit!  

See you next year!A huge thank you to 

our Parent Drivers, Pam Schmaltz and 

Shelley Follensbee for helping at our 

Tourney!! 

Grade 5/6 

Mrs. Bredy 



We have been having a great time in Power Hour. We have about twenty stu-
dents taking part this year. On October 11th, we held a Gym Day where we 
played two new games; Tiger Tag and Four Corner Dodgeball. Both games were 
a hit and we’re sure that it won’t be the last time we play them! We also had an 
Art Day on October 24th and it was all about Halloween. Their crafts were 
Spooktacular and a fun time was had by all! We are looking forward to next 
month and more fun times! 

Coaches 

Mrs. Shelley Follensbee 

Mrs. Julie Nunweiler 

Power Hour 



Junior Girls Volleyball 

The junior girls’ volleyball team had a fantastic year this season. The girls played hard, worked 
hard at practice, and were great ambassadors for Eaton School. 

This year, the team consisted of nine dedicated players. In Grade 9 were Madison “the Smash-
er” Somerville, Abrie “the Hammer” Hayes, and Ryanna “the Lion” Leslie. These three girls did 
a great job anchoring our team and making sure were a power presence on the court. In 
grade 8 were Dani “the Destroyer” Stallmann, Shawi “the Slayer” Ronquillo, Kylee “the Killer” 
Price, and Trinity “the Terminator” Connolly. These four girls did a great job balancing their ex-
perience with their willingness to keep learning and developing their skills. Finally in grade 7 
we had Brooklyn “the Bomber” Hagan, and Jade “the Jackrabbit” Swan. Although these two 
girls were new to the team, their hard work and willingness to learn quickly made them valua-
ble assets. 

We had a number of tournaments this year, including performances in Kindersley, Biggar, 
Loreburn, and Leader. The girls did great at these tournaments including an amazing game 
against Plenty that we will long remember! As well we had a number of league and exhibition 
games in Leader, Eatonia, Kindersley, and Eston. These games gave the girls a great chance to 
hone their skills. Thank you to all of the parents who took the time to drive us to our many 
away games. 

Unfortunately, no matter how much fun you are having, every season has to end and the jun-
ior girls’ season came to an end on October 23rd after and exciting section playoff. Mrs. Facca 
and Mr. Hoult will miss Abrie, Madison, and Ryanna, as they now move into senior, but look 
forward to working with the other six girls again next year!           

   Mr. Hoult & Mrs. Facca 

 

 



Sr. Girls Volleyball 

This month was a great month for the Sr. Girls Volleyball team! They hosted 

league on October 16, and were undefeated this day. They have also hosted an 

exhibition game against Leader, where they also went undefeated. On October 

26 the team headed to Beechy for the Halloween Howler tournament, where 

the girls placed 3rd ! They have been playing incredibly well! 

 

       Miss. Rohrke 



Remembrance Day Service 

November 8, 2018 

11:00 a.m. 

All Community members are welcome to join us as we Remember. We look 
forward to seeing everyone there. 

 

Band Students and Parents 

The School Band program is a very proud tradition at Eaton. We have a Grade 5 Band, a 
Grade 6 Band, and a Concert Band consisting of students from Grades 7-12. Our Concert 

Band students will be performing at our school and community Remembrance Day Service 
to be held on Thursday, November 8th at 11:00am. Our elementary classes as well as the 

three bands will also be performing at our annual Eaton Christmas Concert which will be on 
Wednesday, December 12th at 7:00pm. Please be sure to mark your calendars! 

For these performances, students are required to dress formally. All students in the Grade 5 
Band, Grade 6 Band and Concert Band must wear the following: 

* White button-up dress shirt with collar 

* Black dress pants 

* Black socks 

* Black shoes (not boots) 

If your child does not have these items, there is a small selection that has been donated in 
the Band room. Your child is asked to take the initiative to ensure they are outfitted prior to 

the performances. 

If you have any of the above items that you would like to donate, please drop them off at 
the office. They will be greatly appreciated. 

Our Band Parents’ Association members assist the band program and students at each per-
formance by fitting students with the red concert jackets and ensuring students have bow 
ties and are dressed appropriately. Performances run smoothly with the Association’s assis-
tance. Thank you! 

If you have any questions about performance expectations, please contact Lisa King (967-

2536). 



Report Cards 
November  16, 2018 

Grades 1-12   

 

Parent/Teacher  

Interviews 
Grades K-12 

November 21 (evening) 

November 22 (evening) 

    School Community Council (SCC) Fundraiser  

  November 29  

Bingo will begin at 6:30 

We have some great community donated prizes 
up for grabs!  

Community Members Welcome! 



 

 

 

Flu Clinic 

Annual Influenza and Pneumococcal Vaccines 

Eatonia Oasis Living 

November 5th from 10:00 to 3:00 

Drop in clinic 

Power hour 

Nov 7th board games in Mrs. 
Follensbee’s room 

Nov 27th EOL Visit 3:30 to 
4:30 

*Parents please pick your 
child up at EOL on Novem-

ber 27th at 4:30. 



    2018 Book Fair 

Nov 21st 9:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

Nov 22nd 9:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

Nov 23rd 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 



 
 

 

Eatonia Band Association 

Poinsettia, Holiday Planter, and Wreath  
 Sale 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

The Eatonia Band  
Association is selling 

RED, WHITE, AND PINK 
Poinsettias Plants this year! 

 
Also available: 

10- inch Holiday Planters with mixed tropical plants  
and a 22 inch Berries and Bows Wreath and new this  

year is festive Hanging Greenery Bough. 
 

If you have not received a call by November 16th 2018 
and would like to purchase a plant, please contact 

 
Tosha McCubbing at 306-460-4779 

 
NOTE:  Poinsettia plants, Holiday Planters, and Wreaths 

 will be available for pickup on December 10th at the 
Eatonia Arena. 

The exact time for pickup 
will be posted at a later date. 

$20 each 



          SPARTAN CHRISTMAS TURKEY DINNER 

           Thursday, December 20th at noon 

Last year, Eaton School hosted its first Spartan Christmas Turkey Dinner 
with the support of the SCC and our community. 

We are committed to maintaining a strong sense of community within our 
student body and there is no better way to do this than a turkey dinner with all the trim-
mings for all students and staff. It was such a success and so well received by students 
and staff that we would like to make it an annual event! 

Below is a list of items we require for this year’s Spartan Turkey Christmas Dinner on 
Thursday, December 20th. 

If you are able to help in the prepping and cooking of the meal, or in donating anything 
from the list below, please call or text Shelly Eckstein at 306.460.9525. Thank you in ad-
vance for any assistance you may be able to provide. 

4 frozen turkeys     1 small bottle canola oil 

60 lbs potatoes                8 small bags Or 4 large bags coleslaw mix 

6 cans cranberries      1 bottle soya sauce  

30 cans corn               1 bottle ketchup 

8 pkgs cream cheese      2L Milk 

24 large loaves Texas Toast              1 dozen eggs    

4lb butter        1 small cocoa powder 

2 boxes chicken broth      2-500 ml sour cream 

1 large tub Becel margarine     4 L whipping cream 

20 frozen fruit juice for punch     8 cans sweetened condensed milk 

15 - 2L Ginger Ale       10 SKOR bars 

2 bags ice        1 bag brown sugar 

2 bunches green onion      1 box Parkay margarine 

1 large water jug 



Halloween 2018 


